
ARDSLEY SUMMER CAMP PROGRAM- Pool Registration Information 

Dear Summer Camp Families: 

As part of our summer camp program, campers who are members of Penbryn Pool have the 
opportunity to go to the pool on Wednesdays and Fridays, weather permitting.  Abington Parks 
and Recreation has an online pool tag registration system.   

You can go online at https://www.abingtonpa.gov/departments/parks-recreation-services/pool-information  to 
register for the pool. 

If you are a non-resident please make sure you choose Penbryn as your pool. Please read the 
section on the township website for Non-Residents https://www.abingtonpa.gov/departments/parks-
recreation-services/pool-information 
 
All campers must have their pool tags to go to the pool.   

• You must purchase them and get the tags prior to the start of camp.   
o We will not be able to take your child to the office during the day to do this.   

• All Campers who have Daily Passes must bring in the correct change according to their 
residency. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Think Sunshine! 
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